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Dear Inspector

I would like to register my opposition to the revised scheme now being put forward by
Highways England.

Now that the government are committed to net zero targets | would have expected the
whole idea, and need, for the road improvement scheme to have been thoroughly re-
examined with an updated carbon assessment not to mention updated construction
costs.

I am particularly concerned that there have been no changes which take into account
the World Heritage Committee decision and recommendations.

All the time it has been Highways England pushing their preferred scheme and almost
failing to adequately examine alternative, less damaging, alternatives.

Finally, this is a road scheme conceived and developed in total isolation when what we
should be doing is producing a package of measures to reduce - not increase - road
traffic and emissions.

Access to the south west could be far better improved by electrifying the railway to
Penzance for a start!

Yours sincerely.

Roger Bastin
C Eng. MICE





